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Chairman’s Welcome 
Well here goes! Perhaps it is time we start to 

spread the news about our club in good old 

fashion print. Although I suspect we will not 

have enough information to fill a monthly news 

sheet so I will attempt to put together something 

every 3 months.  

Not everyone reads emails or looks at the club 

website so hopefully this will be an additional 

way for members to receive updates or 

information on future club events. 

I would like it to become a members’ news sheet 

so would welcome items for inclusion from any 

club member. 

If you would like to help with future news sheets 

we are always looking for volunteers! 

Forthcoming 

Events 2018 
 

Fun Day Shoot 

10
th

 June 

(All Day) 
 

Sunday 17
th

 June 

NO ARCHERY 
 

Sunday 15
th

 July 

Club Championship 
 

Sunday 2
nd

 Sept 

SCAA Interclub 
 

 (Details to follow) 

 

General Data Protection Register 

(GDPR) 
In the next few days in line with the new 

legislation which relates to information held by 

organisations we will be sending out an email 

which will be asking you to accept or decline the 

club retaining your information for internal 

distribution purposes only. You will be required 

to respond to this email! 

Proposed Club Shirt 
There has been much 

discussion over a number of 

months for the club to 

introduce a new shirt. Many 

thanks to Chris Johnson for 

researching this and the result 

is the shirt shown. 

Recently members attending 

sessions were asked to 

comment on the shirt and there 

was an overwhelming YES. 

The shirt comes all sizes and price will vary depending on 

size. The ceiling price for the big guys amongst is circa £30. 

If you would like to purchase one could you email Paul 

Maines with your size. We will then package a bulk order to 

get the best discount possible. 

Useful Information 
 

Password for the club website 

GVA_2017!%+=£A0 

 

Door Entry Code for Sports Hall 

01691 

 

Farewell & Good 

Luck! 
Congratulations to Chris 

(alias Hotdog) on his 

forthcoming marriage to 

Harriet on Friday May 25
th

 

2018. Many of you may not 

know Chris was one of the 

Founders of the Club in 

2004. 

 

More 

Congratulations 

To Claire and 

Gemma who 

were married on 

Saturday 21
st
 

April 2018 


